
Cuban NGO expresses support of
measures to deal with energy
shortages

Havana, September 17 (RHC)-- The Cuban Society of Philosophical Inquiry has emitted a declaration in
support of the measures adopted by the Cuban government on September 11, in response to the energy
situation of the country, which has occurred as a consequence of the new aggressive policies of the
government of the United States.  

The declaration, approved by its National Executive Board on September 16, states: “The Cuban Society
of Philosophical Inquiry, as a part of civil society, and in the name of its members, expresses its support of
the measures adopted by the government of Cuba in defense of the sovereignty of the country and of its
citizens.”  

The resolution continues: “Our Society, which includes philosophers, political scientists, and other
researchers of the social and natural sciences, defends, in the first place, the freedoms attained by our
country for all.  Moreover, we express our militant solidarity with our Latin American brothers and sisters,
and we share the pain of all human beings that suffer the imperialist aggressions of those governments
that use their power to harm other peoples of our only planet.”
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